
DIDSBURY HIGH SCHOOL

Dear Didsbury High School Families,

As January comes to a close, we extend our congratulations to all of our students for completing final
exams during the last few weeks. It was a busy and important period for our school community, and we
are proud of the resilience and hard work our students displayed. We also want to acknowledge and thank
our staff for their dedication in preparing students for these exams and ensuring the process ran smoothly.

With the end of exams, we officially embark on Semester 2! We look forward to witnessing our students
thrive in new classes, explore engaging subject matter, and set fresh academic goals. The start of a new
semester is always a wonderful opportunity for students to evaluate their study habits, re-energize their
enthusiasm for learning, and challenge themselves to meet or exceed their personal best. We encourage
parents and guardians to continue supporting your child’s academic journey by maintaining open
communication with teachers, monitoring progress, and celebrating both small and large achievements.

For our Grade 12 students, this is a particularly significant time. We know many of you are eagerly
awaiting the release of your Diploma Exam marks, which Alberta Education has indicated will be
available in the third week of February. Once these results are published, our staff will be reassessing every
Grade 12 student’s progress to ensure they remain on track for graduation this spring. If we find that a
student requires any additional support or if their academic plan needs adjusting, we will work closely with
both the student and parents/guardians to develop a pathway to success. Our primary goal is to see every
one of our Grade 12s crossing the stage this June, ready for whatever adventure lies ahead.

Looking ahead, we also want to remind everyone that Winter Break will take place from February 15 to
February 23. We encourage all students and families to use this time to rest, recharge, and enjoy
meaningful moments together. Whether you spend these days catching up on reading, pursuing hobbies,
traveling, or simply relaxing at home, we hope the break brings a rejuvenating pause before we return to
wrap up the remaining months of the school year.

In closing, we would like to thank our entire Didsbury High School community for your ongoing support.
Your involvement, whether through attending parent-teacher conferences, supporting extracurricular
events, or encouraging good study habits, makes a lasting impact on our students’ success. Please reach
out if you have any questions or concerns—we value your feedback and look forward to working together
to ensure the best possible outcomes for every DHS student.

Wishing you an enjoyable February -- it will be June before we know it.

The DHS Admin Team
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Library News
As the first semester comes to a close, we ask that

you help us remind students to return their textbook
for each class on the day of their exam. This helps to
spread out returns so Miss Budd has time to prepare

them for the second semester. 
Thank you for your help!

Leadership News
Leadership Activities This Month:

Get ready for a month full of kindness and connection!
During the week of Valentine’s, Leadership students will

be selling Valentine’s grams that will be delivered on
February 14. There will also be fun Valentine’s Day

activities to spread the love!

Mark your calendars for Pink Shirt Day on February 27—a
day to stand together against bullying and promote

kindness and inclusion. Let’s make this February one to
remember!



Leadership Hot Lunch



🎓 2025 GRADS BOTTLE DRIVE! 🎓

📅 When: February 15, starting at 2 PM

📍 Where: Student swill be coming to your door.
Help us support our 2025 grads by donating your bottles!

🚛 Can’t make it on the 15th? No problem!
A trailer will be at the school from February 10 to 15 for early
drop-offs. Stop by and donate at your convenience!

💙 Every bottle counts in helping our grads celebrate this
milestone. Thank you for your support!





Band News

Athletic News

Hello DHS Band Parents and Students!

The second semester is an exciting time for our band program because it’s festival
season! 🎶 We’re kicking things off in March with the Kiwanis Festival in Olds, where our
Grade 9 Band, Jazz Band, and Symphonic Winds will showcase their hard work and
talent. Be sure to mark your calendars and, of course, don’t forget your uniforms—we
want to look as great as we sound!

Grade 9s: A quick reminder to get your payments in for the Moose Jaw trip. This
incredible experience in May will be here before we know it, and we can’t wait for all the
music, fun, and memories that await!

Let’s make this semester unforgettable! 🎵

Our basketball season is in full swing, and we’re excited to cheer on our three amazing teams:
the JV Girls, JR A Boys, and JV Boys!

Each team has shown incredible dedication, teamwork, and progress on the court. The JV
Girls impress with their defensive strategies, the JR A Boys thrill with fast-paced plays, and
the JV Boys showcase resilience and enthusiasm.

A huge thank-you to our coaches, parents, and community for your unwavering support—you
make this all possible!

Join us at the next game and show your school pride! Go Dragons!



University Information
Session During GLT

Attention Grade 11-12 Students and Parents! 📚🎓

Mark your calendars for February 13th and join us in the
Library from 10:00-11:00 am (GLT) for an exciting and
informative session about navigating the path from diplomas
to bachelor’s degrees! 🌟

Discover:
✅ The key differences between diplomas and bachelor’s
programs
✅ Program lengths after completing a diploma
✅ How to transfer to the University of Calgary (or other
institutions)
✅ Transfer credits, evaluation as a transfer student, and more
✅ Tips for planning long-term post-secondary goals

This presentation is hosted by the University of Calgary but is
packed with valuable insights for anyone considering
transitioning from college to university. Parents of Grade 11-
12 students are also welcome to join!
Don’t miss this opportunity to set your future up for success.
See you there! 👏✨



University Spotlight
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